
Mr. Robert 0. Goff, FUIA/PA Officer 	 Rt. 12, Frederick, ed. 21701 
1.S.Secret Service 	 5/11/77 
1800 G. St., NW # 844 
eashington, Thee. Weee 

Dear hr. GOff. 

Thanks you for your letter of Lev 4 and the enclosed records, here today. 
I am sorry that ray relationship with the Secret Service could not continue as 

it appearos to be when we coefcrrod. 

To the degree possible I would. prefer that there ee no further coefusion and 
no reason for ee to believe I may have been misled. 

In addition I have arranged for all my  recorde to n_coee ae arehiee in a uaiveruity 
system. I therefore would like these records to be as clear as possible. 

In thin senee I refer you to your conclueing sentence, which 1 think says what you 
11- 37 not have had in mind, an raises other questions. 

What you sent me would not seee to "constitute a full eieclosure of all reeords 
pertaining to the assassination," even with the qualifier that foleows. The volume of 
Secret Service records at the Arthivet, for example, is enormously greater. I do not 
knoA if those I have just received are ia the Archives or not. 1 have heard of a new 
release but several o' my letters of inquiry are without response. I have no way of know-
in: whether theraere othee Secret Service records in the Archives that 1  have not 
seen or of which 4  have not obtained copies. More, when I suffered two serious illnesses 
and asked the Archives to send me each releaee as it was releaaed, for which 1  have main-
tained a deposit account fee seers, it refusee. There nay be secret service records thens releaaed that I do not have. 

ehat follows in your letter, with no omission, is "which are subject to disclosure 
under the Freedom of Information Act." 

This says that there are other records and you believe they are not subject to 
disclosure. You may or may not be correct in your interpretation. However, I believe that under the Act I am entitled to know what records are withheld and the exemption cleimed 
for each. I also believe there should be such a list in existence. I therefore ask for it. eeaning a copy of it. 

Given the responsibilities of thu Secret Service and weat I are not putting; you on in describing as its dedication to those responsibilities, I do believe there are other records in areas of ey known interest where exemptions may not be applicable. Frankly, I can see the claim of exemrtion .here the real rceenn 	fear of emberrasmvelt to the government. One of these areas is Oswald in tee service and abroad. If not also 
after his return and particularly in Dow Orleans. You may recall that this wae one oueject 
of our discussions when we met. 

Id do apereciate your sending me these records. 
I would appreciate it if you would have a proeer search made for those records still not provided in response to my request for the personal files. Your people 'neve to know ho to locate Ft leant sour of those you claim you caenot find. 

Sincerely, 

harold Weisberg 


